
 

Beautiful 2-sided Sacred Heart School scarves are available for only $20 each.  

 

They make a great Holiday gift and all proceeds go to benefit the Class of 2024.  

All orders must be in no later than Friday Oct 20th, Order Now, Don’t Delay!  
  

  
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please use the link below to place your order: 

SHS Scarf Order Form 

 

Check payable to “SHS Class of 2024” 

Payment must be sent into school to John Khin ℅ Sydney Khin, 8A. 

 

For any questions, please contact John Khin at JKhin002@gmail.com 

 

             

                

  

      S ho w   Y  o u r   B u l l d o g   P r i d e  a n d   K  e e p  W  a r m   T h i s  W  i n t e r 

  

https://forms.gle/cdqwgz62ZN1dmKSB7

